
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Riverside. It was not sent by
any City official or staff. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

From: Christmas, Erin
To: Wayne Walker
Cc: Herdina, Jessica; Guzman, George; Henson, Angela; Iniguez Zazueta, Rafael
Subject: RE: CA State Library EmPOWERing Access Project - Riverside Public
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Thank you Wayne. I am updating the Riverside team via this email.
 
Thanks,
 

Erin Christmas | Library Director
[She/her]
Riverside Public Library Administrative Office
Main: 951.826.5213
RiversideCA.gov

 
 
From: Wayne Walker <wwalker@socallibraries.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 9:27 AM
To: Christmas, Erin <EChristmas@riversideca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CA State Library EmPOWERing Access Project - Riverside Public
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Hi Erin,
 
Thank you for applying for the CA State Library EmPOWERing Access project.
 
Congratulations!
 
I will be working with you on the next steps in acquiring any Pillar Booths, Solar Chargers, and/or
Repair Kits your library requested through the online survey in March. This opportunity was very
popular with more requests than the grant can accommodate.  After careful consideration of all
requests received from libraries the project team is happy to announce the following allocations for
your library.
 
Pillar Booths

Your library will receive 1 Pillar ADA Accessible Privacy Booths*
*Location(s) awarded – Arlanza Library

Solar Chargers
Your library will receive 52 Portable Solar Charging Devices.

Repair Kits
Your library will receive 32 iFixit Repair Kits.
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I will be in contact with you throughout this SCLC managed ordering process. I will provide any
relevant shipment tracking information as it becomes available to me. Should you have any
questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you!
 
Wayne
 
Wayne Walker
Deputy Director
Southern California Library Cooperative
wwalker@socallibraries.org
1-626-427-3353
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Stay in-the-know with all things Riverside! Connect with us at

RiversideCA.gov/Connect.
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